
6 November 1979

Samuel J. Chi:lk
Secretary- of the Commission
U.S.. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Chilk,
I strenuously ob)ect to the secret meeting held
on October 19 between Chairman Hendrie of the
N.R.C., Commissioner Kennedy of the N.R.C. and
the P.G.R;E, officialsf
This type of meeting is patently unfair, and violates
due process and the agreements by which the licensing
of Diablo is to be decided.

I urge that Hendrie and Kennedy be disqualified
from further decisions concerning Diablo Canyon
Nuclear Power Plant.

Sincerely,

Shani C. Cummings
1534 Chorro Street
San Luis Obispo, Ca.
93401

Please be so kind as to distribute copies of my letterto members of the Commission. Thank you.




